
ADDERBURY PARISH COUNCIL SURGERY 
Saturday 5th February 2022 

 
Cllr Oliver Ighani 

Cllr Jacky Atkinson 
 

Both Oliver and I were present in Adderbury Library from 11 – 12 a.m. on Saturday but 
unfortunately no members of the community came along. 
 
Both Oliver and I felt that the PC Surgeries should be advertised more widely (as well as on 
the website and in Contact).  We would like to suggest that a notice is placed both outside 
and inside the library a few days prior, also, if they were willing, to have one placed in 
Harpers Café.  If agreed, I would be very happy to ask the Manager.  
 
Jacky Atkinson 
07812525224 
jacky.atkinson@adderburypc.co.uk 

 


